
 
ITSHELEJUBA HOSPITAL NOTICE 

THE BIRTH OF QUADRUPLETS 

Itshelejuba Hospital has been blessed with the birth of quadruplets. This is the first 
time ever that quadruplets have been born in this Hospital. These quadruplets are all 
boys and were born on the 2nd February 2012. Their mother is Ms. Gcinaphi 
Ntshangase 26 year old from Waterbus near Syethemba primary school.  

 

  

 

For any information: 

Tel.034 413 2542: Fax.034 413 2545  

Email.:mthandeni.mzelemu@kznhealth.gov.za 


